
From: "Tom Young, Jr." <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com>
To: Hanak-Coulter, <JessicaJessica.Hanak-Coulter@dss.sc.gov>

Date: 12/27/2013 10:35:52 AM
Subject: RE: Introduction and request for meeting

Ok -- I have it down. Happy New Year to all. Thank you. Tom

-----Original Message-----
From: Hanak-Coulter, Jessica [mailto:Jessica.Hanak-Coulter@dss.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2013 10:58 AM
To: Tom Young, Jr.
Cc: 'Katherine Veldran'; Williamson, Virginia; Koller, Lillian; Bray,
William
Subject: RE: Introduction and request for meeting

Senator Young,

I hope you had a wonderful Christmas. Let's go ahead and set the January
14th at 10am at your office in the Gressette Building. Thank you for working
this meeting into your schedule. I look forward to meeting with you. Have a
Happy New Year.

Jessica Hanak-Coulter, LMSW
State Deputy Director of Human Services

Vision: Safe and thriving children with lifelong families, sooner.

-----Original Message-----
From: Tom Young, Jr. [mailto:tyoung@tomyounglaw.com]
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2013 8:35 AM
To: Hanak-Coulter, Jessica
Cc: 'Katherine Veldran'; Williamson, Virginia; Koller, Lillian; Bray,
William
Subject: RE: Introduction and request for meeting

Jessica:

Good morning. My schedule the week of Jan. 6 is VERY full as it is the week
before session starts. I might be able to meet with you all on Jan. 10 but
that is tentative at this time. I will be glad to meet with you on the
morning of January 14 in Columbia at 10 am in the Gressette Building.
Please let me know if we can set that.

Thank you and Merry Christmas!

Tom

-----Original Message-----
From: Hanak-Coulter, Jessica [mailto:Jessica.Hanak-Coulter@dss.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 6:26 PM
To: tyoung@tomyounglaw.com
Cc: Katherine Veldran; Williamson, Virginia; Koller, Lillian; Bray, William
Subject: Introduction and request for meeting

Senator Young,
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I am Jessica Hanak-Coulter, Deputy Director of Human Services for South
Carolina Department of Social Services. We have not had the opportunity to
meet and I was hoping that we could schedule a meeting with you during the
week of January 6, 2014. If you are in your office in Aiken during that week
we could come to your office there in Aiken, but if you are scheduled to be
in Columbia that would work as well.

Please let me know the times that you have available so that we could
schedule a meeting. Thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

Jessica Hanak-Coulter, CAC, LMSW
Deputy Director for Human Services
South Carolina Department of Social Services
(803) 898-1370 Office
(803) 413-7959 Cell

.
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